
 

 

TENDER  
SUPPLY OF AIRCRAFT RESCUE AND FIRE FIGHTING (ARFF) VEHICLE

 

The Greater Moncton International Airport Authority (GMIAA) invites interested parties to 

submit tenders for the supply of an Aircraft Rescue and Fire Fighting (ARFF) Vehicle.   

Forms of tender and associated information package will be available from December 9 to 

27 by contacting us via email at admin@cyqm.ca.   

This call to tender will close at 4:00 p.m. (local) on Monday, December 30, and all tenders 

are to be submitted to:   

 

Greater Moncton International Airport Authority Inc. 

777 Aviation Avenue, Unit 12 

Dieppe, NB E1A 7Z5 

Attention:  Brian Hackett 

Tenders submitted will be privately opened following the tender close.  GMIAA reserves the 

right to announce only information it deems appropriate.  The lowest or any tender will 

not necessarily be accepted.  
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